
Town Of Lovell 
 Selectmen’s meeting minutes September 6, 2011 
 
Attendance- Turf Ramsden, Bob Drew and Stephen Goldsmith. Larry Fox and Tommie 
Mckenzie were also present.  
 

1. We accepted last week’s minutes. Steve made the motion Bob seconded it, all 
voted in favor. 
 

2. There is no drug or alcohol test this month. 
 

3. Steve has applied for an MMA Safety Grant. 
 

4. Steve has filled out forms for possible reimbursements from Hurricane Irene. 
 

5. The water tests for the Town Garage came back with some negative findings. We 
have to add some chlorine to the water and we cannot drink it at this time. 
 

6. We signed the warrant. 
 

7. We received some information form MMWAC about their next meeting. 
 

8. Adjourned at 8:45. 
 
 

  
 


